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This is Government over reach and infringement of private property rights. Our well 

and our well water is critical in enabling to live on our property. For the last twenty 

years we have monitored and maintained our well to be sure we are not being 

wasteful of our water. We use timed drip irrigation, floats on our water troughs, and if 

it's yellow, we let it mellow. We also have a shut off monitor installed on the well in 

case of a broken pipe. We don't need a Government bureaucracy interfering in our 

lives. 


